
Action Taken Report on Teachers' Feedback: 2021-22 

1. Library Resources: 

We have continuously updated the library collection based on feedback and curriculum needs. 

Additional textbooks and reference materials have been procured to ensure alignment with the syllabus. 

Regular reviews of library resources will be conducted, and staff will be invited to suggest any further 

additions. 

2. Internal Assessments and Examinations 

The procedures for internal assessments and exams have been reviewed and validated to ensure 

transparency and effectiveness. We will maintain and enhance current practices, ensuring clear 

communication of assessment criteria and methods to all staff and students. 

3. Classroom and Laboratory Maintenance 

Routine cleaning and maintenance schedules have been strictly followed. Any issues reported by staff or 

students are addressed promptly. Continue regular maintenance and consider additional upgrades or 

improvements as necessary. 

4. Sports Facilities 

Sports facilities have been reviewed and upgraded as needed to ensure they meet student needs. 

Further investments in sports infrastructure and equipment will be considered to maintain high 

standards. 

5. Seminars and Workshops 

Faculty members are provided with support and encouragement to organize and participate in seminars 

and workshops. We will enhance the support system by offering more incentives and assistance for 

faculty engagement in academic and professional development activities. 

6. IQAC Efforts 

IQAC initiatives have been implemented to improve overall quality and academic standards within the 

college. Continued emphasis on quality enhancement with periodic evaluations of IQAC activities and 

their impact. 

7. Workspace Availability 

Efforts have been made to ensure that faculty members have access to adequate workspace. 

Adjustments and improvements have been made where possible. Regular reviews of workspace 

allocation will be conducted and necessary adjustments will be made to address any concerns. 

The feedback from staff has been instrumental in guiding our efforts to improve various aspects of the 

college environment and operations. We will continue to monitor these areas and implement further 

improvements based on ongoing feedback and requirements. 

 


